MINUTES
Trails Committee
July 7, 2014

Attending: Norma & Ron Wiesen, Lenore & Wayne Renaud, Sue Trecartin, Chris Ingram
Guest: Emmett Avery

June 2 Minutes are approved: Ron moved, Lenore seconded.
1. Trails Condition. Pretty good. Putting in water bars.

2. Financials. Our figures are through 5-31. We have basically what we started the year
with, in the vicinity of $2,200. Most of that is what we have collected in fund-raising efforts.
Should we get the grant, we should be okay for a match. Brittany is working on year-end
figures.

3. Mountain Bike Trail. Progress is still being made. It’s fun to ride. The section Dave is
working on starts this side of the mill and goes down along Eaton Brook. There are lots of
little curly-ques. For the main section of the trail, Matt and Emmett had brought it to its
highest point and we’ve added turns. It's really exciting. We still need some bridging; will
check back with Poulins for free materials. Other than that, we just need some pin flags
and small signs with arrows at trail intersections.

4. Eagle Scout. Has decided to do a website with the Historical Society.

5. Open Meeting Law. Our responsibility in posting meeting Minutes: Within five days,
post our Minutes on our website. Minutes need to be labeled “Draft.”

6. Land Trust. We haven’t heard anything from Eric. Bruce said he had a meeting set with
Shepards. Norma will call Eric to set up a time to meet with Bruce at Shepards. Bruce can
best be reached at home. The Trudeau property should be part of the conversation with

Bruce.

7. Pest House Paddle-Picnic. We don’t have a dock yet; hopefully this weekend. We
have moved the date ahead to August 17",

8. Coin Drop. This Saturday, 9:00-11:00 AM.

Meeting adjourned 6:15 PM



Respectfully submitted,
Sue Trecartin, Secretary

Next Meeting: 5:30 PM, August 4, 2014, at the CABIN.



